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5. (An undertaking by State Parties possessing chemical 
weapons production facilities) to submit to the Consultative 
Committee detailed declarations stating the locations and 
detailed information on their chemical weapons production 
facilities as well as detailed plans for the elimination. 
These declarations and plans shall be submitted not later 
than 3 months before the commencement of the elimination^) , 
as specified in the Principles for the Order of Elimination 
of Chemical Weapons Production Facilities laid down in 
Annex V.
6. The declarations and plans to be submitted under 
paragraphs 1 through 5 shall be made in accordance with 
Annex V.
7. State Parties shall consult among themselves and through 
the Consultative Committee, as soon as possible after the 
declarations made in accordance with paragraph 2 with the 
view to coordinating their elimination plans.2)

8. (An undertaking by each State Party possessing chemical 
weapons production facilities) to submit to the Consultative 
Committee annual progress reports on the implementation of 
the plans for the elimination of chemical weapons production 
facilities and a notification of the completion of the 
elimination within 30 days thereafter.

Declarations of other facilities producing chemicals which
be used for chemical weapons purposes-*)can

1) The view was expressed that declaration of location should 
be made in the context of declarations that production have 
ceased.
2) The view was expressed that as regards elimination of 
chemical weapons production facilities such an obligation was 
not necessary.

) Some delegations stressed that overall declarations should 
encompass not only production facilities with a production 
for chemical weapons purposes but also other facilities 
producing chemicals which can be used for chemical weapons 
purposes. It is understood that for the time being the 
paragraphs under the heading "Declarations of chemical 
weapons production facilities and plans for their 
elimination" refers only to production facilities with a 
production for chemical weapons purposes. A separate heading 
"Declarations of other facilities producing chemicals which 
can be used for chemical weapons purposes" has been inserted 
to indicate that the question of declaration of such 
facilities will need to be worked on.


